

SENDING CHURCH

Lighthouse Baptist Church P.O. Box 89 Welcome, NC 27374 www.LighthouseBaptistOnline.org

CONTACT INFORMATION

Dustin.Beck@gmail.com Phone: 336.239.0722 www.Becks2Butte.com Facebook: Becks To Butte

BIRTHDAYS / ANNIVERSARY

Dustin: 6/27 Melissa: 8/19 8/28/2007 Devin: 2/23/2015 Lydia:

Anniversary: 11/5/2005

SERVING WITH



P.O. Box 341356 Memphis, TN 38184 www.FBWWM.org

Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature. -Mark 16:15

Dear Praying Friends,

summer.

God is good, ALL the time! We have had some wonderful meetings again this past month, and we are excited to see God working. Our support is increasing, and God is filling our schedule. We currently have thirty-four more meetings scheduled for this year, and with God's help, that number will increase to fill our openings. May has proven to be a slow month for meetings as it is a busy time in churches, but we are looking forward to the meetings we have, and looking forward to our busy

June and July are typically harder to fill times, but God has allowed us to almost completely fill the two months in TN and TX. We are excited to meet these churches, and see God work while we are there. Continue praying for us that God would keep us healthy and safe while on the road. Also, and more importantly, that God would greatly use our deputation ministry to meet needs in the churches we visit.

We are also excited that we are going to get to spend September in Montana! We are scheduling meetings at this time for the area, but hope to spend as much time as possible in Butte. We look forward to speaking with more pastors and learning even more about ministering to the people of Montana. We still have some openings for September in Montana (or closely surrounding areas), so I would ask that you pray that we can fill these times with meetings that will be profitable to us (in learning, support, or whatever God would have).

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently:

Grace Baptist Church Rural Retreat, VA Wait's Missionary Baptist Church Portsmouth, OH

We are thankful for the new supporting churches this month also!

East Side Baptist Church Memphis, TN **Grace Baptist Church** Rural Retreat, VA

We have been greatly encouraged by churches in the past few months, and by the increase in support we are seeing. We can't thank you enough for YOUR prayers and sacrifice that help us to reach the people of Butte! Keep praying for the souls in Butte, that God would prepare their hearts even now.

In Christ, Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck

